
     

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 
I hope this message finds you all well and looking forward to a bit of sunshine. 
 

Today marked one of the highlights of our school calendar - Sports Day!  It was a fantastic celebration of teamwork, perseverance 
and school spirit. We will be sharing pictures and results very soon, so watch this space. 
 

Last Friday, we also came together for another standout moment - our third annual Pride celebration here at The Marches School. 
This special event is a cornerstone of our ongoing commitment to inclusion, diversity, and acceptance. Pride provides a safe and 
vibrant space for students and staff to express themselves, deepen their understanding of LGBTQ+ history and culture, and come 
together in solidarity as allies. 
We are proud to be a school where everyone is welcomed, respected, and celebrated for exactly who they are. 
 

On Monday 21st July, the whole school will embark on its twelfth annual sponsored walk. Thank you to everyone who has already 
completed the consent form for your child, we currently have over 300 responses.  
If you are yet to complete your child’s consent, please click here to take you to the online form which must be completed by Friday 
11th July. If you require a paper copy of the form, your child can collect this at Student Services. Please note, you will be asked your 
child’s tutor group when completing the form. This is the form tutor that they have been with since September. 
We would love to raise as much money as possible for our chosen charity this year - Lingen Davies. If you would like to make a 
voluntary contribution, this will appear as a trip on Arbor with a minimum contribution of £1. 
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Revision Curriculum in KS3 
 
At The Marches School, we’re proud 
to be embedding powerful learning 
strategies through our Revision 
Curriculum — not just in Year 11, 
but all the way from Key Stage 3. 
 

 This year, our KS3 students 

have explored: 

 How memory works (and how to 

make it stick) 

 The power of flashcards 

 The impact of self-quizzing 

 How to create knowledge 

splats — quick-fire brain dumps that 
show what you know! 
 
 

 Want to know more about our 

Revision Curriculum? 

 Visit our website to find out 

more: Exam Hub - Marches School, 
Shropshire 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Year 7 Visit to Paris 
Our students represented themselves 
and our school community so 
impressively well on their adventures 
to France. They had an amazing 

time!  

 
 
 

 
 

FOCUS 
Year 7 County Cricket  

Max Walpole and Adam Humphries, both Year 7 

students, were selected to play for Shropshire U12 

Cricket away vs Cheshire at Neston Cricket Club. 

Both played well and although it wasn’t a win on the 

day, each played their part. We are very proud of them 

both.  

Friday 27th June 2025 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
Events at a glance: 
 

Thursday 17th July – Summer Serenade 
Performance 
Monday 21st July – Sponsored Walk 
Tuesday 22nd July – Alton Towers Rewards 
Trip 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 

NEWS 
Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@MarchesSchool for a wealth of content from 
students and staff, along with school 
celebrations to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 
To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
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